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Date: March 10, 2021

To: The City Council of Baltimore City
Regarding: Baitimore City Council Bill 21 0022-R

Dear Members of the Baltimore City Council,

We write today as the Executive Director and President of the Board of Directors
of the Greater Baltimore Cultural Alliance (GBCA) to strongly urge you to support
Baltimore City Council Bill 21 0022-R. This much-needed Bill would provide $1
million funding for artists in Baltimore City, in the event that additional COVID
relief funding be forthcoming from the Federal government.

The GBCA's recently enacted strategic plan notes that "Artists, and arts, cultural
and humanities organizations are essential contributors to the social fabric and
human spirit of Baltimore; for their contributions to equitable education, economy,
and opportunity; as problem-solving partners to government and business; and
for both their inherent worth and their power to create change.”

The dignity of a broad, complex spectrum of human creative expression must

be recognized and respected-—and supported. Baltimore is nationally recognized
for the richness of its cultural fabric and as a place where artists thrive, As the
city moves into recovery and beyond, artists are a resource-—economically, and
more. All artists, particularly those of color, need help. Let's keep them in our city.
Artists support our children’s education, draw visitors, help others to heal, and are
otherwise contributing economically by living and working in the community.

Thank you and we look forward to the successful hearing of this Baltimore City
Council Bill 21 0022-R.

Smoerely. : /i]D
Frod Bronstein Je;rdue
Board President Executive Director



